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Planning Officer – Planning Policy

Mid Sussex District Council

Oaklands Road

Haywards Heath

West Sussex RH16 1SS

PE/11/Mid Sussex





18th January 2005

Dear Mr Lancaster, 

DRAFT STATEMENT OF COMMUNITY INVOLVEMENT: 

PROPOSED MODIFICATIONS 

Thank you for consulting the House Builders Federation (HBF) on your council's draft Statement of Community Involvement (SCI). The very fact that HBF was consulted suggests that we are on your database or list of key contacts for all matters related to the LDF. That is welcomed. However, the draft SCI is very scant on references to the business community and the development industry at large as key stakeholders. In fact I don’t think there is one reference in that part of the SCI dealing with the LDF process (obviously there is a reference to developers in that section related to consultation on planning applications). Given the importance of both housebuilders and developers as well as the wider business community and landowners in determining the future of Mid Sussex District I would like to see more references to, and acknowledgement of, our respective roles in the draft SCI. At the very least there should be a general reference to developers and landowners as people who are included to this list of key contacts on page 15 of the draft SCI and who will be consulted on future aspects of the LDF. 

I trust these comments will be taken on board by the Council and that the draft SCI can be amended as suggested. Either way I look forward to being kept informed of future stages in the preparation of the LDF as it evolves 

Yours sincerely,

Pete Errington

HBF Regional Planner, Southern Region
